TOWN OF GRAFTON INVITATION TO BID

The Town of Grafton, Vermont is accepting bids for lawn mowing. Mowing is to be done every other week if needed. Areas involved are the lawn at the Village Bridge, Town Green, Wilson Park, Village Park, Winnie Park, and the Town Pool. The bid should include a Fall 2017 and Spring 2018 clean up.

Return sealed bids must be clearly marked "Grafton Lawn Mowing 2017-2018" and be received (not just postmarked) by the Grafton Selectmen's Office at 117 Main Street, P.O. Box 180, Grafton, VT no later than May 12, 2017 at 4:00 PM. Insurance documentation (Liability, Auto and Workman's Comp) must be submitted within the bid. Faxed, emailed or unsealed bids will not be accepted. The bids will be opened at Grafton Elementary School during a regular Select Board meeting on May 15, 2017 at 6PM.

The town of Grafton reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids, and has the right to accept other than the lowest bid if determined to be in the best interest of the Town.

For further information, please call the Town Administrator at (802) 843-2552.